Humboldt-ERFSA Membership Proposed Dues Increase

Emails
From: Membership Chair Jeff Borgeld
To: 2024-25 Members
Re: Vote on the dues increase

May 12, 2025

Good Day Humboldt-ERFSA Members!

Humboldt-ERFSA members, thank you for your membership during AY2024-25.

A recent meeting with our venue managers has made it clear that the cost of our use of venues
will be raised next year, and may double in cost. As a result, the Executive Committee has
recommended raising the dues by $10 per semester, to 835 per semester, $70 per year. As per
the Humboldt-ERFSA Bylaws, an increase in dues requires approval by a majority vote of the
membership.

Please reply to this email or send an email to jcb2@humboldt.edu by the end of next Monday
(May 19th, 11:59pm) and vote either:

YES, I approve of the increase in dues, or

NO, I do not approve of the increase in dues.

The results of the vote will be sent, once a majority of the membership votes YES or NO.
Thank you for your attention on this matter.

May 20, 2025

The polls have closed on the Motion Proposed to increase the dues for Humboldt-ERFSA for
AY?25-26 to $35 per semester ($70 per year). The membership voted:
YES 90%; NO 10%. The motion PASSED.



